Final Pitch Letter


May 6, 2020

Jason Fine
Editor
Rolling Stone
475 Fifth Avenue
New York, NY 10017


Dear Mr. Fine:

This year, singer, songwriter and musician, Nick Brideau, took an eye-opening trip to Africa. He is releasing his next album, “Hiding in Plain Sight,” in July. This time, 5 percent of the CD’s sales will go toward the AIDS in Africa cause.

Brideau’s music is described as a mix of alternative, folk and rock music, similar to Dave Matthews and John Mayer, which makes his music popular among many generations. He is a successful musician that has three platinum CDs and has been one of the top concert tour draws in the past three years.

His experience in Africa made him want to help improve hospitals, pay salaries for more health care workers and support children who lost their parents to AIDS. He is also creating a website and a video to help raise awareness about this cause.

Brideau is available to discuss his new CD, “Hiding in Plain Sight,” his trip to Africa and his motivations for donating a portion of his CD’s sales on Sunday, May 26.

I’ll stay in touch with you to discuss Brideau’s opportunity of being a feature story in your magazine. I look forward to speaking with you.

Sincerely,




Amber Chrischilles
amber.chrischilles@publicist.com


